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Indiana, Pa – Campus will be a little safer during peak times this year thanks to a grant received by the Pennsylvania Liquor Control Board. 

The IUP Research Institute will receive an award of $16,778 from the PLCB’s Alcohol Education Grant Program for the 2012-2013 school year. 

This grant will help with enforcement by providing extra funding to do extra patrols around campus. The first part of the semester, weekends and homecoming are periods when more patrols are necessary to help keep campus safer. 


“Homecoming, that’s a big one. We use a lot of money for homecoming,” said Sam Clutter, director of public safety at IUP. He also stated that he will use 90 percent of his portion of the grant for enforcement. 

Partnering with Ann Sesti, program director for ATOD (Alcohol, Tobacco and Other Drugs), they co-wrote the grant to help provide education as well. 

According to Clutter, the educational portion of the grant will be used for programming and to inform the public of alcohol awareness issues. It will also help with staffing and advertising. 

The PLCB created the Alcohol Education Grant Program in 1999 and has given more than $8 million in grants to various community groups throughout the commonwealth since its inception. The grant awards help fund programs that are focused on the prevention of underage drinking, college-age alcohol consumption and support law-enforcement. 

This year the PLCB awarded more than $1 million through the grant program to various organizations, universities and police departments 


“It’s a no-brainer really, the money, it just helps us out so much. If we had all that money, we wouldn’t be begging all the time. It’s difficult to find those dollars in the budget,” Clutter said. 
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